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Senate General Subcommittee

Katherine

We have received notification that the Senate General Subcommittee of Young, Shealy, and Lourie has called a
meeting on January 15, 2014 at 9:00 AM to ask questions concerning CPS, child deaths, processes for intake and
removal of children, and other Human Services issues. | have made it clear to the Senate staff that Director Koller will
not be present at the meeting, however if they would provide any questions they wish to ask she could participate
through written testimony. We will have Jessica Hanak-Coulter, the Human Services Deputy Director along with
Ginny Williamson, General Council, Amber Gillum, Deputy Director for Economic Services, and other staff at the
hearing to answer questions from the Subcommittee. Jessica has had several meetings with Senator Shealy
concerning these issues. Should | schedule meetings with Senator Young and Senator Lourie prior to the January 15th
hearing?

Thanks, William

William F. Bray, Jr.

Chief of Fiscal and Governmental Affairs
S.C. Department of Social Services

1535 Confederate Avenue

P.O. Box 1520

Columbia, S.C. 29202-1520
803-898-7225 (Work)

803-465-5160 (Cell)
William.Brayjr@dss.sc.gov
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